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Our Vision:  
Acceptance, education, 

inclusion, and 
empowerment for all 

learners.

Our Mission:  
To make EVERY 

SECOND COUNT by 
providing mindful and 
meaningful learning 
experiences for all.

Our Values:
CARING

ORGANIZED
BRIGHT

RESPECTFUL
AMBITIOUS

SUPPORTIVE

DECEMBER 
Calendar

4th - Winter Concert - K, 
     2nd, 4th, & Autism - 6pm
5th - Winter Concert - 1st,  
      3rd, 5th, & Extensive/ 
      Intensive - 6pm
8th - COBRAS Awards
11th - Title One Parent   
      Meeting - 4pm- Library

HOLIDAY SPIRIT WEEKHOLIDAY SPIRIT WEEK
11th - Holiday Sweater Day
12th - Holiday Socks Day
13th - Santa or Grinch Day
          (RED) vs. (GREEN)
14th - Holiday Hat/Hair Day
15th - Holiday Pajama Day

WINTER BREAK
December 18th - 

January 5th

FOLLOW US:

gwcarveryuma CarverCobrasYuma

ORGANIZEDORGANIZED
COBRAS are 
ORGANIZED
Congratulations to our winners 
of the ORGANIZED Award:
Kindergarten

Daleyza H.
Isabella M. 
Cristian M. 

Gerardo C. M. 
1st Grade
Ian L.G.

Charolette B.
Michelle M. E.
Hollyann G.

2nd Grade
Azalea G. 
Keira T.
Eva M.

Ricardo C. M. 
Cesar L. G. 
3rd Grade

Stephanie P.
Jaylin N. 
Lylah K. 

Clarissa C. 
Brianna P. S. 

4th Grade
Angel P.

Angelena S.
Jose V.R.
Saide V.H.

Mariah R. N.
5th Grade
Meylan L. 

Armando M. 
Logan B. 
Nicole C. 
Nicolas L. 

EVERY SECOND 
COUNTS 

UPDATES
21

Number of students with perfect 
attendance still for the school year.

81 
Number of students with perfect 

attendance in OCTOBER.

A BIG thank you to the Carver PTO 
for agreeing to provide a pizza party 
to any class that earns all their letters 
TWICE in the same quarter for being 
on time and having everyone in class!

                 TITLE ONE 
PARENT MEETING
This meeting is on December 11, 
at 4pm in the School Library.  The 
principal will be sharing how this year’s 
Title One funds are being used and 
will be soliciting feedback on how 
these funds can be used in the future.

COBRAS take gold in Special Olympics
Last month, on November 8th, Carver 

sent two soccer and two bocce ball teams 
to Kennedy Park to compete with schools 
from around Yuma county in this year’s 
annual Special Olympics.

All of the school’s teams were 
comprised of a mix of our exceptional 
students and our general education 
students as their partners.  The students 
spent weeks practicing before they 
competed at the main event.  The results 
were amazing!  All of Carver’s teams 
came back with gold medals!

The school is extremely proud of what 
the teams were able to accomplish and of 
our students working together throughout 
their practices and games.

This success is not possible without 
all of the hard work of our teachers 
in our specialized programs and their 
paraprofessional teams.  In addition, 
thank you to our general education 
teachers for selecting CARING and 
SUPPORTIVE students to be work 
as partners as well.  Thank you to 
the families that came out to support 
our students and being awesome 
cheerleaders during the games.

Carver continues to strive to find 
inclusive opportunities for all students.  
Our hope is to build a culture of 
empathy and understanding between 
students that fosters a positive 
learning environment.

https://www.facebook.com/gwcarveryuma/

